
In Photo 4, we see that the previous log has been loaded, and the crew 
is preparing to load the next log.  The loader required a crew of four men
an operator, fireman, and two men on the log tongs, and all had to be able
to work together almost instinctively to work safely.

In our enlargement of photo 4, we see that the men are doing something to
the tracks and that they are accompanied by one of the D-7 cats that the 
museum now has in 
the finished lumber 
shed.  Whatever 
they are doing, it is 
still in progress.


